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State of Netw Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
POBOX 358
— TRENTON, N.J. 08625-0358
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ernor www.nj.gov/heaith

KlAZIG(l;)ADAGNO CATHLEEN D. BENNETT
. Governor Commissioner

August 14, 2017

Michelle Holliday, Assistant Director of Nursing (ADON)
Care One at Valley

300 Old Hook Road

Westwood, NJ 07675

VIA email to: mholliday@care-one.com

RE: Lifting Curtailment of New Admissions Order
Facility ID# NJ60218

Dear Ms. Holliday:

This letter confirms our telephone call this afternoon, wherein you were informed that the order to
curtail all new admissions to Care One at Valley in Westwood, NJ, which was imposed this morning for not
having a New Jersey Licensed Nursing Home Administrator on-site since July 28, 2017, has been lifted,
effective immediately.

This action is being taken based on a recommendation from Department representatives after
review of credentials and documentation submitted by the facility for the new Administrator of record for
Care One at Valley in Westwood, NJ, dated August 14, 2017.

If you have any questions, please call the Office of Program Compliance and Health Care Financing
at (609) 984-8161.

Sincerely,

T

e Rosenblum, Director
Program Compliance & Health Care Financing
Division of Certificate of Need and Licensing
New Jersey Department of Health
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C: Stefanie Mozgai
Lisa King
Michael Kennedy
Cheri Stephenson



